Pleasantville Public Schools

Dr. Marilyn Martinez
Superintendent of Schools

PLEASANTVILLE

July 19, 2023

Dear Pleasantville Public Schools Community,

| am honored and happy to serve as the Pleasantville Public Schools Superintendent. My life’s purpose is
to improve the quality of education for children and youth and my desire is to build meaningful partnerships
with the staff, students, community leaders and parents, and business owners to further help improve our
public schools. | have already met and began to work with incredibly amazing staff who like me are
passionate about helping others and improving schooling. | believe that together we will redefine education
and services in all our Pleasantville Public Schools.

In the next ninety days, | look forward to listening and learning more about the greatness of our schools and
how else we can improve. It is extremely important for me to make time to listen to teachers, staff,
administrators, students, and parents. Beginning next week, | am having a weekly “meet up” where | hope
to meet some of you. Check our website for upcoming times and places to look for me in different areas of
the community.

In the months of July and August, | am working with central administrators, school leaders, and the board
members on preparing a great opening for the new school year. | want to ensure that every student feels
welcomed in our schools and experiences a caring learning environment. | want every teacher and student
to have a successful year of teaching and learning and that everyone maximizes their potential.

Please know that | care about the people and families in our school communities and serving you to make
a difference.

Looking forward to great strides.

Educationally Yours,
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